

TOWN OF BRISTOL DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

111 Mt. Hope Avenue Bristol, Rhode Island 02809 Tel. 401-253-4100 Fax 401-254-1278

MEMORANDUM

TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM: Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works

DATE: July 26, 2022

RE: Patrick Martin, 71 Perry Street - Request for Curb Cut Exceeding

25 Feet

Mr. Administrator.

I have reviewed the above-mentioned petition and I would recommend that the Honorable Town Council approve this request and that the matter be forwarded to the Department of Public Works for follow-up to ensure that proper construction material and practices are followed.

Respectfully submitted,

Christopher J. Parella

Chrolyt Malle,

Director of Public Works

COMMAND STEVEN CONTENTE TOWN Administrator

TOWN COUNCIL

AUG 0 3 2022

MEETING